
    OUR LADY OF SORROWS SCHOOL
         



     One Family, One Hope in Christ
       575 Slocan Street ·Vancouver, B.C. · V5K 3X5 · (604) 253-2434 · Fax 604-253-1523
                     E-mail: Attendances: office@ourladyofsorrows.ca OR any other requests: ourladyofsorrows1@telus.net   
                                Web-site: www.ourladyofsorrows.ca

September 8,2021

Dear Parents,

Welcome to a new school year. This year your grade 5 child will begin using the recorder in music class. In an effort to provide you with a quality instrument at a discounted price the school has already purchased a baroque- style recorder for your child. I ask that you bring in $5 to cover the replacement cost. This recorder will be kept in the music class for safe keeping. If you already have your own baroque-style recorder you are welcome to use it in class. If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Alexander Kanabe
Music teacher
akanabe@myolosschool.com
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